
Dear Colleagues, dear Friends, 
Please find enclosed the first draft of the D.051 Release 1 “Minimum planning 
data requirements”. 
  
CONTENTS OF THE FIRST DRAFT 
The contents of this document are the results of the Milan workshop, in which we 
found an agreement on the MDS. This first draft will be integrated, developed and 
controlled (by the translators) during the next week. 
We will send you the second draft next Friday 8 November. 
  
ANALYSIS OF THE FIRST DRAFT 
Please read the document carefully, and, analysing the contents, try to answer to 
this question: "Are the data included in the MDS sufficient for a simple planning 
activity?" 
  
SENDING COMMENTS ON THE SECOND DRAFT 
To send comments and/or suggestion, we kindly ask you to wait for the second 
draft. 
The deadline for sending comments will be Monday 18 November. 
We kindly request you to respect the deadline, in order to allow us to progress in the 
expected timeframe and respect the final due date. 
  
HOW TO SEND COMMENTS ON THE SECOND DRAFT 
To send comments, please follow the steps listed below: 
1. Put your acronym at the end of the name of the file (example: D.051 Release 1 
Minimum planning data requirements_IT_MoH) 
2. Highlight the corrections using the tools of revision of MS Word (comments, 
insertions, removals, etc ..) 
3. Please, do not enter any notes in the email text, but only in the document, 
otherwise we risk losing your contribution. 
4. Please, do not respond to all, but send the file only to this email address 
EUHWForceWP5@agenas.it. 
  
FINAL VERSION 
We will collect back your comments up to arrive to the final version, with the 
agreement on the contents. 
  
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Thank you for your kind attention. 
Have a nice week-end. 
  
Kind regards, 
The Italian Team 
___________________________________________ 
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